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No To Proposed Solar Project on Lima Ohio

I returned to my hometown over Thanksgiving and was devastated to hear of this proposed
solar project. I do not want to see the destruction of agricultural land and wildlife. I can’t
believe they would even consider a project of this size in a highly populated area. How can
they surround homes on 2, 3 or even 4 sides by industrial solar fields? That’s absurd and
unfair to those landowners. Please do not approve this project which would destroy our health,
environment and property values.
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